
Diablo A's Touring Guidelines

Driving a Model A on tour is not much different than driving the family car. However, since
we are driving a car at least 70 years old, we suggest the following guidelines. Remember
that common sense and courtesy will ensure you have an enjoyable tour.

1. Know your car - don't use a Chapter Tour as a test run.

2. Arrive at the meeting place on time with a full tank of gas.

3. Maintain your position in the group, leaving adequate distance between you and the car
ahead for traffic to pass and merge.

4. A tour may require special instructions due to the size of the group or distance to be
traveled - obey any instructions your tour leader has given out.

5. If you have trouble, try to get off the road (parking lot, side road, freeway off ramp, etc.).
If your car stops completely, pull off on the shoulder as far as possible.

6. If a car in the group pulls over, continue following the tour. The Tour Coordinator has
assigned a "tail car" (usually himself) that will stop and help the disabled member(s). An
exception to this would be if the disabled car will be out of sight of the "tail car". In that
case, stay long enough to be sure that help has arrived. Then proceed on.

7. If a tour requires an advance reservation or other notice, please RSVP.

8. It is not the intention of these guidelines to cover every situation that may arise on tour.
Again, let common sense or courtesy be your guide.

9. Last, and most important. . . dust off the Model A, gather up the family and come out and
support your monthly tour leaders.

If you have any questions, contact the Tour Coordinator.


